
 

Come down to the Parish Hall, grab some 
refreshments and see all of the wonderful artwork 
that the children from Nursery to Year 6 have been 

producing this year.  

 

Some artwork will be available to buy in frames. 
*All purchases will need to be made through parent pay and artwork will 

be sent home before or after half term 

All money raised will go to school funds, which will 
be used to help the cost of school trips.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 


